
 

Subject: Friends of Our New Hospital - Submissions to the Future Hospital Review Scrutiny Panel 

23.10.20 

 

Good Morning Sammy 

 

Further to our recent correspondence we are pleased to submit the following documents for consideration by the 

Future Hospital Review Scrutiny Panel: 

 

• Our comments on the Panel’s Terms of Reference Four to “Examine the timeframe in which the decision-

making process took place.” 

• Our comments on the Panel’s Terms of Reference Five to “Determine the extend to which previous work, 

which was produced under the Future Hospital Project, was considered.” 

• Our comments on the Panel’s Terms of Reference Six to “Assess the level of engagement that was 

undertaken with States Members, key stakeholders and members of the public.” 

• Our comments on the Panel’s Terms of Reference Seven to “Assess how the development of the Jersey 

Care Model and its proposals impacted on the decision-making process.” 

 

We submitted the following documents on 20 October regarding the Panel’s Terms of Reference One and Three: 

 

• Our comments on the Panel’s Terms of Reference One to “Review the decision-making process that was 

undertaken in determining the final site recommendation . . . .” 

• Our comments on the Panel’s Terms of Reference Three to “Determine the lines of Ministerial 

accountability in the decision-making process and its effectiveness.” 

We submitted the following document on 3rd October to the Panel: 

 

• Our comments on the Panel’s Terms of Reference Two to “Assess the Methodology and the Set Criteria 

used throughout the Site Selection process and its suitability.” 

 

We have commented on all seven of the Panel’s Terms of Reference and we trust the Panel will find our 

submissions useful.  We would welcome the opportunity to review these submissions and related matters with the 

Panel.  In the meantime you have our permission to publish our submissions on the States Assembly website as a 

part of the Panel’s deliberations if you wish.  We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Peter 

 

Friends of Our New Hospital 

P O Box 442 

Jersey JE4 5RE 

Channel Islands 

 

www.ournewhospital.org.je 


